
As a resident and voter in District 32, I would ask that you vote NO on HB 4145. This bill is yet 
another attempt to undercut the Second Amendment and to take away these rights from as 
many citizens as possible. This ill-conceived and devious effort is being promoted (and funded) 
by a Billionaire from New York (Michael Bloomberg) who is using his vast fortune to contribute 
to the political campaigns of local Democrats as well as the Portland liberal elitists. We, the 
citizens of Oregon, need our legislators to stand up for our Rights and for the Second 
Amendment – NOT for personal agendas of people from New York. We expect our Oregon 
legislators to respect the rights and desires of ALL of the Citizens of Oregon – not just the ones 
who happen to be liberal Democrats. 
 
 
Thank you for your service,  
 
 

Charles A. Dice 

Tel=503-436-0146, Fax = 503-436- 0146 
Email = cadice@hotmail.com 
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